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已考慮的擴建方案CONSIDERED SCHEMES FOR THE
EXTENSION OF THE EXISTING
CEMETERY

60453162/ES/FIGURE 2.3

SCHEME 1

SCHEME 4

The original scheme during the
initial feasibility study in 2011
- large area required for the ramp
  and the columbarium facility

CONSIDERED SCHEMES FOR THE
EXTENSION OF THE EXISTING
CEMETERY

A raised platform adjacent
to the site entrance was
proposed to reduced the
scale of the Project.  The
Project area is ~340 m2.

Further to the pre-meeting with Agriculture, Fisheries and Conservation Department (AFCD)
on Dec 2014 for the Country and Marine Parks Board (CMPB) consultation, AFCD suggested
that the extension should be kept within the existing cemetery boundary as far as possible.
The Site area is further reduced to ~232.5 m2 in final.
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Referring to the comments on CMPB meeting, the layout has been modified as below:
- The Joss Paper Burner has been relocated to reduce the potential of Hill Fire Incident;
- Planting areas were increased with additional tree planting adjacent to the existing country
  park to minimize the visual impact; and
- Niches have been separated into two walls to improve visitor flow during festival periods
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